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NASA	and	USGS	Request
Opinions	on	the	Future	of
LandSat

NASA	and	USGS	have	released	a	request	for	information	on	the	future	of	the	Landsat
program	beyond	the	Landsat	9	satellite	currently	under	development.

Specifically,	input	is	requested	on	‘system	concepts	and	innovative	approaches’	for	the
second	Sustainable	Land	Imaging	Architecture	Study,	AST	2019,	seeking:

	

Initial	concepts	for	space	system	architectures,	including	evolutionary	instrument	or
system	architecture	capabilities	that	enhance	temporal	frequency,	spectral	coverage	and
resolution,	and/or	spatial	resolution	while	constraining	system	costs;

Ideas	for	international	partnerships,	public-private	partnerships,	and/or	commercial	image	provision	to	satisfy	some	or	all	Landsat
requirements;
Innovative	approaches	to	the	Landsat	ground	system,	including	mission	flight	operations,	evolution	of	Landsat	storage,	data
processing	and	production,	and	use	of	cloud	computing	and	on-demand	generation	of	science	data	products.

	

Within	the	request,	NASA	and	USGS	state	that	‘Compatibility	with	previous	Landsat	missions,	as	well	as	consistency	with	the
characteristics	of	the	data	stream	currently	produced	by	Landsat	8,	as	practical’	are	the	overarching	goals	of	the	study.

The	request	for	information	is	open	until	the	end	of	November.

https://www.gim-international.com/content/news/nasa-and-usgs-request-opinions-on-the-future-of-landsat-2


